
Final Report 2016-2017 

During the 2016-2017 school year we received approximately $22,000 from School Trust Lands. 

Our Community Council met in March 2016 and we voted to use the money to purchase library 

books for our high school library. Throughout the 2016-2017 school year our librarian ordered 

$20,000 worth of books for the high school students and teachers to have access to. With the 

$2,000 in roll-over we will use it this year to purchase more library books.  

For the 2017-2018 we will receive approximately $44,000. The Community Council voted 

unanimously to use the money to hire a full time elementary reading interventionist, purchase a 

kit that will help the newly hired interventionist improve reading for our students, and purchase 

additional library books for the high school library. It is important to note that we have hired an 

interventionist and the kit is here in the school and being used daily. We also have begun 

ordering library books.  

If you have any questions about our Community Council and how we use the funds for Water 

Canyon please feel free to contact any of the members on the Community Council board. As 

always, any parent is invited, and encouraged, to be a part of the Community Council meetings. 

Please see the attached schedule so you can plan to make it to one of the meetings. 


